
My name is Jim Cumley.  The only reason I wasn’t born in Olathe in 1952 was because we didn’t have a 
hospital.  I don’t know you personally, but based on your redistricting alignment proposal and your 
comment that you didn’t think about the political ramifications of the districts you drew, I’d have to say 
you aren’t a very truthful person.  I registered as a member of the GOP in the 1980’s and I am ashamed 
of how far right the party has gone.  The party and it appears legislative members like you only care 
about staying in power.    That is a disgrace.  Your boundaries are basically stripping away any voice of 
people who disagree with you.  Disgusting.  I won’t be voting for any member of the GOP at any level in 
the near future.  And along with my vote, goes my financial contributions. 
 
Jim Cumley, EdD 
 


